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February 23, 2012 
 
 
Ms. Amy Legare, NRRB Chair 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
National Remedy Review Board 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW MC5204P 
Washington, DC 20460 
 
 
Re: Submittal to National Remedy Review Board 
 
 
Dear Ms. Legare, 
 
The Hanford Advisory Board is a U.S. Department of Energy Environmental Management 
Federal Advisory Committee Act board which has offered advice for the past 17 years to 
the Tri-Party Agencies (US DOE, US EPA and Washington State Department of Ecology) 
on the remediation efforts at the Hanford Nuclear Reservation. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to submit the following advice for consideration on the 
following Remedy Review Projects in Region 10: 
 
Specific to 100-K remediation please consider Hanford Advisory Board Advice #253. 
 
Please consider, for 100-K, UP-1 and the 300 Area, Hanford Advisory Board Advice #197, 
Advice #246 and Advice #173. 
 
The advice is attached for your convenience and we thank you in advance. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Susan Leckband, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 
 
This letter represents Board consensus for this specific topic. It should not be taken out of context to 
extrapolate Board agreement on other subject matters. 
 
cc: Paula Call, U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations 
   


